
From: Larry Colby CW5 <colbyacres@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 3:38 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Larry Colby <colbyacres@gmail.com> 
Subject: Liberty Utilities 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

The increase in rates for gas by Liberty Utilities is out of 
line for what is taking place in N.H. now. A more 
reasonable increase, instead of 9.2%, is let them keep the 
4.5% rate permanently. 
 
Nobody nor any businesses are increasing rates by almost 
10%. As you realize our unemployment is very high and 
people are struggling to pay their bills. 
 
Please consider the increase very carefully of what people 
can afford. 
 
Than you, 
Larry E Colby 
81 Borough Road 
Concord, NH 03303 
 
 
 

Larry E Colby,CW5 (Ret) 

Justice of the Peace/Notary 

Colby Acres/Concord, NH 

 

This email was hand crafted from natural materials. Slight variations in spelling, 
punctuation, and grammar add to its natural beauty and should not be considered 
defects. 
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